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| have not made any reportable political donations in the previous two
years.

| object to this application.

More students means more traffic. PLC plans to increase to 2650
students in their Master Plan. That means all extra school traffic will
come along with the development. Funny enough, PLC thinks the traffic
impact is only minor in their Traffic Impact Assessment.

The morning traffic from Pacific Highway to Livingstone Ave at morning
drop-off time

The afternoon traffic from Everton Street to Livingstone Ave during at
pick-up time

Has the school engaged the right firm to do the independent traffic
assessment with no bias?

The development is too tall and big for the local context and HCA.






